HARVARD UNIVERSITY

MEDICAL SCHOOL

DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

GEORGE W. THORN

Hersey Professor of the

Theory and Practice of Physic

Peter Bent Brigham Hospital

Boston, Massachusetts

April 17, 1953

Dear Doctor Hurtado:

I cannot begin to tell you how disappointed I am that I shall be out of the city on the evening of the Dunham Lectureship Dinner and during your first two lectures. Both Mrs. Thorn and I are looking forward to meeting your family on our return and I believe plans have been made with Dr. and Mrs. Ross McFarland for us all to get together one evening. I am very anxious to talk with you about our plans for the trip to South America in the fall as I hope to be able to spend some time in Lima.

It is a very great pleasure to have you with us and I know how eagerly everyone is looking forward to your lectures.

Sincerely yours,

w I have

Dr. Alberto Hurtado C/O Dr. Eugene Landis Harvard Medical School

GWT:baf